[bookmark: _GoBack]As you’re probably aware, the pending tax reform bill in Congress will have an effect on the itemization of certain deductions on the individual Form 1040 tax return. One of those deductions includes real estate taxes. If you have been instructed by your tax preparer or financial advisor to “prepay” the real estate tax bill you’d normally pay in calendar year 2018, the Butler County Treasurer’s office would advise the following:
· Amount: Since taxes payable in 2018 have not yet been calculated, please estimate your “prepayment” based on the amount you paid in 2017. If you’re unsure of the amount you paid in 2017, you may call our office at 513-887-3181, option 0.  Our office accepts any partial payments. Additionally, any shortage in the amount of your prepayment will be billed with first half collection. 
· Making your prepayment:
· To pay online, go to www.butlercountytreasurer.org and click on “Online Payments” at the top right. You will need to search for your parcel and then apply your payment. This payment must be completed on or before 11:59 p.m. (EST) on December 31, 2017. 
· Mail your payment to the Butler County Treasurer at 315 High Street, 10th Floor, Hamilton, OH 45011. Payments must be postmarked by the US Postal Service by December 31, 2017.
· Place your payment in the drop box behind the Government Services Center on Court Street before midnight on December 31, 2017. With this method of payment, our office will mail you a stamped receipt.
· Pay in person during normal office hours on or before December 29, 2017.
· Escrow:
· If you escrow your real estate taxes with our office, please include a note with your payment to apply to “prepay” instead of escrow.  
· If you escrow your real estate taxes with a mortgage company, make your “prepayment” directly to the Butler County Treasurer’s office and not to your mortgage company.
